
 

Mule Muscle, Inc. is a non-profit 501c3 charitable organization. 
www.mulemuscle.org 

8th Annual Jason Zogaib Memorial 5K 
Run/Walk 

Presented by Mule Muscle, Inc. 
 

Saturday August 5th at 9:00 a.m. Bedford High School 
5K Proceeds benefit Mule Muscle, Inc.’s campaign to fund equipment for BHS Athletics 

 
REGISTRATION: 
Name: ________________________________________________Birth Date: _ _/_ _/_ _ 
 
Address: _____________________ City: ______________ State: __________ Zip: _______  
 
E-mail Address: ___________________________ Phone: ____________________________ 
 
Participating in (circle one) 5k - $25.00 * Z-Fit Challenge $25.00 * BOTH STILL only $25.00 BEST VALUE!  
T-Shirt Size (circle one) Adult: S  M  L  XL   XXL Youth: S  M  L 
AGE (Circle):  21 and Under   22-30   31-50   51 and over 
 
Pre-Registration Deadline: July 28, 2017 (T-Shirt guaranteed for all pre-registered participants) 
Cost:  $25.00 payable online or on race day 
On-Site Registration: Bedford High School – 7:30 a.m. – 8:45 a.m. Day of Race 
 
Register online or make Checks Payable to Mule Muscle, Inc. Mail registration forms and payment to:  
Mule Muscle, Inc. 
P.O. Box 321 
Lambertville, MI 48144 

For more information visit www.mulemuscle.org. 
Waiver: In consideration of your acceptance of this entry, I hereby for myself, my heirs, executors and 
administrators waive and release all rights for claims and damages I might have against Mule Muscle, 
Inc., Bedford Public Schools, Bedford Township, race directors, sponsors, and all related parties for any 
and all injury and damage resulting from participating in the above event. I am in proper physical 
condition to participate in this event. 
 
Signed: ______________________________________ (parent or guardian if under 18) Date: _ _/_ _/_ _ 
 
 

Jason Zogaib was a 1992 graduate of Bedford High School. Jason played varsity football 
and baseball at Bedford and was also an outstanding hockey player. He died from a rare form 
of leukemia in 2009. Jason represented dedication, hard work, and a “never give up” attitude. 
Jason constantly worked to improve his football and baseball skills and his unyielding work 
ethic inspired all who knew him including his fellow officers on the Ann Arbor Police force.  
For everything Bedford High School gave to Jason The Zogaib Family believes it is fitting that 
the proceeds from this run will benefit Mule Muscle, Inc. an organization committed to giving 
Bedford students the opportunity to improve their physical health. Even as Jason battled 
leukemia he continued his commitment to hard work and exercise.  In his 35 years, Jason 
demonstrated his commitment to excellence as a husband, father, teammate, police officer, 
family member, and friend. 


